
 

 

NOTICE VILLAGE OF MERRILLAN 

RESIDENTS 
 

           Spring         Clean Up Days 

  

 Saturday April 29th & May 13th, 2017  
                       From 8 a.m. to Noon                  

At the storage yard located at 903 Paines Mill Road 
(old landfill site) 

                              An attendant will be on sight to help. 
The village will be accepting yard waste, brush and leaves. 

All brush has to be in straight lengths and less than 8” diameter so it can 
be chipped and separated from the leaves. 

No garbage, No stumps, No tires and No construction lumber please. 
 

Chips will available to the village residents at no charge  
but a donation to the parks would be appreciated. 

     
 
 

  

 
    

 
Appliances and metals can be picked up  by 

Chuck Spurling Sr. You can call him ahead of time at 715-964-2004 to come and 
collect the metals from your property, no need to put them out to the road. 


